
O C T O B E R  N E W S
B E E - L I E V E  I T !  
O U R  S C H O O L  B E E S  M A D E  H O N E Y !
This month, our students had the sweet
opportunity to learn with Mr. Skrabek
about how our very own school bees
work together to make honey and how
they prepare their hive for the cold
winter months. 

Our young beekeepers will continue to
explore how important bees are to our
environment and how we can help
protect them. We’re proud of the
curiosity and care our students showed
during this hands-on learning
experience! Through stories, art, and discussion,

students are continuing to learn and
understand the importance of l istening,
respecting, and acknowledging the
experiences of Indigenous Peoples in
Canada.
We wore orange to recognize  Orange Shirt
Day ,  a day that reminds us that Every
Child Matters .  Our school is dedicated to
creating a safe and inclusive space where
all voices are heard and valued. 
We are very grateful to Kookum Hilda for
taking the time to share her stories and
knowledge with our school community.
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Thank you for supporting our learning
journey!

Ms. Boult & Mr. Olfert

L E A R N I N G  A B O U T  T R U T H
A N D  R E C O N C I L I A T I O N
As part of our commitment to
understanding and honoring Indigenous
histories and cultures, our classes have
been learning about Truth and
Reconciliation. 




